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Pennock City Council Meeting 

Tuesday, March 2, 2021  

 

Pennock City Council held their regular monthly meeting on Tuesday, March 2, 2021 at 

7:00 p.m. at the Pennock Community Center.  The following members were present 

Mayor Kevin Crowley, Council members Jeff Arends, Bruce Bastin, Dave Miller and 

Karen Skaggs.  Also present was Donavan Peters and Deputy Riley Kampsen. 

 

Mayor Crowley called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Motion by Council member Bastin to accept the Agenda as presented, Council member 

Arends seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

  

Motion by Council member Bastin to approve the Consent Agenda which consisted of 

the February 2, 2021 Council minutes and to pay all the March bills; Council member 

Arends seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Deputy Riley Kampsen presented the sheriff’s report.  For the month of February there 

were 70 hours. 

 

 

CITIZENS FORUM 

 

There was nothing. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Toolcat – Motion by Council member Miller to purchase the toolcat removing the 72” 

sweeper and the pallet fork off the quote that was presented; Council member Bastin 

seconds the motion.  The motion passed. 

 

Brush Site boundary lines – Mayor Crowley said that he will take care of getting them 

marked in April. 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Mowing Bid Packet - Mowing bid request packet was reviewed.  Motion by Council 

member Miller to have the summer mowing projects for bidders ages 16 – 18 and need to 

be a Pennock City resident.  If there are projects that no bids are received for, the City 

maintenance employee Peters will mow those projects; Council member Bastin seconds 

the motion.  The motion passed.  The packets will be available at the Post Office and the 

City Office.  Bids are to be turned in to the City Office by 12:30 p.m. on Tuesday, 

April 6th and the projects will be awarded at the Council meeting on Tuesday, April 6th at 

7:30 p.m. 



 2 

Streetlights along Horseshoe Drive NW – It was said that Ottertail will put two lights at 

the end of Horseshoe Drive along Atlantic Ave NW and put others in as the lots are sold 

and houses are put in. 

 

City Wide Garage Sales – City wide garage sales will be scheduled for June 5, 2021 from 

7:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

 

3D Sonar Imaging Sludge Judging – Will do further research on it. 

 

Semi-trailers being parked on residential property – Clerk Johnson will do more research 

on how City Ordinance reads on a situation for this.   

 

Boulevard Trees – Mayor Crowley is working on. 

 

 

OTHER BUSINESS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

Being no further business Council member Skaggs made a motion to adjourn the 

meeting, Council member Arends seconds the motion.  The motion passed.  Meeting was 

adjourned at 8:29 p.m. 

 

Official minutes will be approved at the April 6, 2021 Council meeting. 

 

Dawn Johnson 

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


